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Terry Lischka of 916 Casey Dr. 

Eric Kluge of 915 Casey Dr. 

Bill Hugin of 907 Casey Dr. 

Robyn Kugath of 906 Casey Dr. 

Laura Jedrzekewski of 917 Ridge Ct. 

Kathie Hugin of 907 Casey Dr. 

 

All spoke opposing the annexation stating concerns of: 

-Rainwater mitigation 

-Infrastructure 

-Additional traffic 

-Quality of the new builds 

-Lack of high paying jobs 

-Watertown becoming a commuter city 

-Higher taxes due to increase in city services. 

 

 


